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The Web pages for the ASTRA project were published 18th October 2020 on www.jyu.fi/astra. 

In December 2020 we also got a new domain www.astra-sw-network.eu for the project web 

pages. Both domains are functioning.    

 

The web pages have now following parts:  
 

 “Astra” provides a summary of the projects research field  

 “Call for applications” advertises the call for applications for the ESRs    

 “Open positions” includes detailed descriptions of all the 15 ESR positions  

 “FAQ” provides answers for the frequently asked questions of the applicants  

 “Research Consortium” introduces the main supervisors and the beneficiary 

universities and research organisations involved in the project  

 “Contacts” provides the contact information for those who want to get in contact 

with the project staff. The e-mail address astra-project@jyu.fi is monitored by the 

local management support team.  
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The web pages will be further developed. There will be a blog and more information about 

the research, events, partner organisations and the early-stage researchers.  

 

 

 

Social media presence  

The project does not yet have any social media accounts. At the moment, we are using the 

social media accounts of the member organisations and communication officers help in 

communicating about the start of the project and about the recruitment call of 15 early-

stage researchers. We have a plan to publish a Facebook page in February 2021 or March 

2021.      


